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After giving our final design presentation, we received feedback about some changes we
should make for a more effective final design. They are as follows:

1. We will be working on the styling of the overall site to make sure every page is
consistent.

a. The home page styling needs to be redone to organize text more effectively and
add more imagery. Currently, there are too large of text blocks, scattered down
the page in cards, which is not going to facilitate user learning

b. There will be more contrast in the final color scheme throughout the whole site, to
make the text more visible and nicer to read.

2. We will work more on making the observation-related pages mobile friendly, to facilitate
the app being used in the field. They should resize nicely and have all of the important
buttons for making an observation easily accessible.

3. A search feature will be added to the users list and GSI site list to easily find what you
are looking for. Especially if the app and user base grows in size, it might become more
time consuming to scroll through a list of users or GSI locations to find what you are
looking for.

4. We will add more constraints to ensure the size of the image being uploaded to a new
GSI location is reasonable. It’s entirely possible that the users, especially teenagers,
would try uploading ridiculous file sizes that could jeopardize the stability of the site and
the amount of available storage space.


